
Administration
Penrith Office 
Civic Centre, 601 High Street.

St Marys Office 
Queen Street Centre, 
207-209 Queen Street.

Contact Centre Open 
8.30am-4pm. Mon-Fri.

4732 7777

PO Box 60, 
Penrith NSW 2751

council@penrith.city

Council’s services are 
accessible via the online 
portal at my.penrith.city

Services
Waste Services

4732 7777

Illegal Dumping 
Contact the EPA hotline  
on 131 555 and ask for the 
RID Squad (Regional Illegal 
Dumping Squad).

Graffiti Hotline

	 Freecall 1800 022 182

Meeting Dates
Monday 23 June 2025 – 7pm  
(Policy Review Committee 
Meeting)

Monday 30 June 2025 – 7pm  
(Ordinary Meeting)

Online via penrith.city

penrith.city.council

penrithcouncil

penrithcitycouncil

penrithcitycouncil

penrith.city

visitpenrith.com.au

Contact Us

News

penrith.city

See you at

Village
Café

LLANDILO

4th Thursday of
every month

NORTH ST MARYS

3rd Thursday of
every month

KINGSWOOD

2nd Thursday of
every month

Connect with friends and local 
support services while enjoying 
a free barista-made coffee.
Drop in any time between 
9:30am – 11:30am 

penrith.city/villagecafe

Complete the short survey before midnight on Monday 30 June 
2025 and you could win one of 4 x $100 gift cards (T&Cs apply). 
To learn more and complete survey visit:  
yoursaypenrith.com.au/saved-from-the-tip

● Are you a creative artist looking to build skills in working with
communities? Join us at the From Concept to Pitch Workshop
offered by CuriousWorks which will help prepare and refine your
project proposals for grant submissions.
Register now to reserve your FREE spot for the Concept to Pitch
Workshop in the Magnetic Places Artist Development Series. Don’t
miss out on this fantastic opportunity to enhance your artistic
creativity!
When:	 Tuesday 17 June, 5–7pm
Where:	� St Marys Community Centre, Meeting Room 1

(access via Collins or Swanston Streets, St Marys)
● First Nations Cultural Awareness for community organisations? 

Join us for a practical workshop exploring culturally safe practice.
Delivered by Bamara, this training offers the chance to strengthen
your communication and collaboration with Aboriginal and Torres
Strait Islander communities, and learn about the significance of
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples in the Penrith
community.
When:	 Friday 20 June, 9.30am–12pm
Where:	� Astina Suites
Free – registrations essential and light morning tea provided.
Gain practical tools, explore real-life scenarios, and collaborate
on culturally safe strategies for stronger, more respectful
engagement. Don’t miss this opportunity to meet peers and
elevate inclusive practice.
Visit: events.humanitix.com/first-nations-cultural-awareness-
for-community-organisations

Council Briefs
● Field and car park drainage upgrades at The Kingsway in

Werrington are now complete. Fields 15–18 have been resurfaced
with Couch grass, delivering a higher quality and more consistent
playing surface.
A new drainage swale has also been installed in the car park to
redirect rainwater away from the fields, improving wet weather
resilience. These upgrades improve the overall functionality of
the precinct, helping our sports community get back on the field
sooner after wet weather. This project is funded by Council and
the NSW Government through The Essential Community Sports
Asset Program.
For more information go to penrith.city/sports-upgrades

● Breakfast with the Birds is back for its fifth year on Saturday 28 June 
from 8am–12pm at Mountain View Reserve.
Join our Bushcare team and Mark Fuller from Avianation for a
guided walk and talk around the reserve, identifying birds,
weeding, and a yummy breakfast. Spots are limited so bookings
are essential.
Find out more at penrith.city/events

● Penrith City Council is collaborating with neighbouring councils
in The Parks Strategic Waste Alliance to explore the desire for
resource recovery and waste avoidance services in our region.
This includes services like a repair café, a library of things and a
tip shop. These services encourage community reuse, repair and
resource sharing, helping to reduce your impact on the environment
and save you money. We’d love to hear your thoughts!


